VIGILANCE DEPARTMENT

Ref: Vig/45/28/2018-19 || 6} 25 February 2020

Sub: Re-schedulement of Workshop on Awareness and Implementation of I1S/ISO
37001:2016 — Anti Bribery Management System in BIS

This is in continuation to Vigilance Department earlier issued circular Ref.
Vig/45/28/2018-19 dated 20 February 2020 wherein it has been informed to all DDGs at
BIS HQ along with all Heads of the Departments at BIS HQ (including NCR) to kindly
themselves available for attending a Workshop on Awareness and Implementation of
IS/ISO 37001:2016 — Anti Bribery Management System in BIS on 26 February 2020 at
0930 h in Dr. Lal C. Verman Conference Hall.

The above stated Workshop has been re-scheduled for 02 March 2020, Monday
at 0930 h in Dr. Lal C. Verman Conference Hall.

The rest of the Workshop schedule remains the same having two sessions of
1% h each.

All DDGs at BIS HQ and all Heads of the Departments at BIS HQ (including NCR)
are requested to make it convenient to attend the stated Workshop.

This issues with the approval of DG, BIS.

To All DDGS at BIS HQ and
Heads of the Departments at BIS HQ (including NCR)

cc: ITSD — with a request to host the circular on BIS Intranet.



